
PFC CONSULTING LIMITED 

TIME EXTENSION FOR SUBMISSION OF RESPONSE TO RFQ FOR 
“765kV Strengthening in Eastern Region (ERSS-XVIII)” ON BUILD, OWN, 

OPERATE AND MAINTAIN (BOOM) BASIS 

 The last date of submission of Response to RfQ which was earlier on July 13, 
2016 on or before 15:00 hrs (IST) is extended to July 25, 2016 on or before 
15:00 hrs (IST). The Response to RfQ will be opened on the same day at 
15:30 hrs (IST). The other time lines as specified in the RfQ document shall 
stand extended accordingly. The RfQ document is available on PFC website 
www.pfcclindia.com. 

Note:  PFC Consulting Limited reserves the right to cancel or modify the 
process without assigning any reason and without any liability. This is not an 
offer. 
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